
From: Michael  
Sent: 03 February 2020 15:26
To: Kelsey Blain
Subject: Re: Erection of replacement storage shed at Robin Hoods Bay Village Hall, Station Road,
Robin Hoods Bay.
 
Dear Kelsey Blain,
 
Thank you for your e-mail. I have attached the requisite response.
 
Kind regards
 
Michael Miller
 
------ Original Message ------
From: "Kelsey Blain" <k.blain@northyorkmoors.org.uk>
To: "
Sent: 30/01/2020 14:32:20
Subject: Erection of replacement storage shed at Robin Hoods Bay Village Hall,
Station Road, Robin Hoods Bay.
 

Dear Mr Miller
 
Please find attached a letter relating to the above matter.
 
Yours sincerely
 
K.Blain
 
Kelsey Blain
Planning Assistant
 
North York Moors National Park Authority
The Old Vicarage
Bondgate
Helmsley
York
YO62 5BP
 
Tel: 01439 772700
www.northyorkmoors.org.uk
 
 

file:////c/www.northyorkmoors.org.uk


MICHAEL MILLER BA. (Hons) ARCH. MCIAT
A r c h i t e c t u r a l   C o n s u l t a n t

16 Park View. Glaisdale. Whitby. YO21 2PP.
t:   
e: 
w: m2architecture.co.uk

3rd February 2020

fao. Kelsey Blain,
NYMNP Planning Authority
The Old Vicarage
Bondgate
Helmsley
North Yorkshire
YO62 5BP

Dear Kelsey Blain,

RE: PROPOSED STORE at LAND ADJACENT ROBIN HOODS BAY VILLAGE HALL.
For BAYTOWN PLAYERS. NYM/2019/0832/FL.

Thank you for your letter dated 30th January 2020.

I can confirm that the applicants have agreed with your request that the barge boards, gable panels and doors be 
painted dark brown,

Yours sincerely,

Michael Miller BA. (Hons) ARCH. MCIAT
Member of  The Chartered Institute of  Architectural Technologists
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